STREET CLOSURE NOTICE

The City of Fullerton is thrilled to announce the return of our annual First Night Fullerton, an alcohol-free New

Year’s Eve celebration of the arts. After a hiatus since 2019, we are excited to bring back this event on Sunday,

December 31,2023, from 7 p.m. to midnight. First Night Fullerton is free to the public, and all ages are welcome
to attend.

As an on-going effort to reduce parking restrictions, we are pleased to announce street parking will again be
available on Amerige and also on Pomona between Amerige and Commonwealth. Because you live or work in
the immediate area, we would like to advise you of several street closures and parking restrictions that will be in
effect:

* Pomona Avenue between Whiting Avenue and Amerige Avenue will be closed from
8 a.m. on 12/31/2023 to 3 a.m. on 1/1/2024.

* Wilshire Avenue between Harbor Blvd. to the entrance to the alley leading all the way to Pomona, & the
Wilshire promenade parking structure (about ¥z block West of Harbor) will be closed 3 p.m. on 12/30/2023 to 3
a.m.on 1/1/2024.

* Wilshire Avenue closed between the alley just east of Pomona Ave. to Pomona Ave. from 8 a.m. 12/30/2023 to
5 p.m. on 1/1/2024.

 East Whiting (Pomona to Parking Structure) no parking from 12 p.m. 12/31/2023 to 2 a.m. 1/1/2024.

» West Whiting (Harbor to entrance of Bank of America parking lot) closed from 3p.m. 12/31/2023 to 2 a.m.
1/1/2024.

» Harbor Blvd will be closed between Chapman Avenue and Commonwealth Avenue from 3 p.m. on 12/31/2023
to 2 a.m. on 1/1/2024 (Please note that Harbor Blvd. will re-open as soon as street cleaning is complete
immediately following the event).

« Amerige Avenue will experience a full closure between Harbor to Pomona from 3 p.m. on 12/31/2023 to 2 a.m.
on 1/1/2024.

* Wilshire Parking Structure 3rd level will be closed on 12/29/2023 from 8a.m. until 12 p.m. on 1/2/2024.
* Wilshire Parking Structure 1st and 2nd levels will be closed on 12/30/2023 from 7 p.m. until 2 a.m. on 1/1/2024.

« Parking lot located east of alley between 100 E. Block of Wilshire and Amerige will be closed 12/31/2023 from 3
p.-m. to 1/1/2024 at 2 a.m.

« Alley Parking between 100 E. Block of Wilshire and Amerige will be closed 12/31/2023 from 3 p.m. to 1/1/2024
at2a.m.

The streets listed above are desighated NO PARKING during the posted hours. Any vehicle parked in these
areas during the posted times is subject to citation and towing. In addition to the above-mentioned list, please
be sure to observe the temporary “No Parking” signs posted throughout the downtown streets and parking lots.

If you would like further information regarding First Night Fullerton or about the street closures and parking
restrictions, please visit the City of Fullerton website www.cityoffullerton.com/FirstNight or call (714) 738 -
6575.






